Forum Energy Metals Corp.
(A #615, 800 West Pender Street
FORUM Vancouver, B.C.
VeC 2Ve
Phone: 604-630-1585
Email: info@forumenergymetals.com

February 16, 2022
All Regulatory Bodies, Nunavut Territory
To whom it may concern:

Re: Forum Energy Metals Corp.

Forum recently staked mineral claims in the Kivalliq Region of Nunavut as announced in a news
release dated February 1, 2022 for exploration of uranium. Forum previously worked in Nunavut
from 2006 to 2011 and conducted a small prospecting program in 2014 as Forum Uranium Corp.,
the predecessor company.

Forum plans to conduct exploration work over the next several years on its claims starting in
2022 and is initiating the community engagement and permitting process. In this regard, Forum
has engaged Denise Lockett to prepare, monitor and manage all aspects of the permitting process
with the various regulators and this letter serves as authorization for Denise Lockett to act on
behalf of Forum Energy Metals Corp.

If you require anything further, please do not hesitate to contact me at the phone number above or
my personal email: mazur@forumenergymetals.com

Yours truly,

FORUM ENERGY METALS CORP.

, )
Rick Mazur L/

President & CEO




